
 

            05/24/2015 

Greeting`s Gentlemen, 

This is your CWF Chairman Mark Patterson. 

During our Mid Winter Conference We Passed The Hat And Raised $244.00 For CWF. 

We Had Two Squadrons Donate Money to CWF. 

SAL SQ 179 New Braunfels, TX $110.00 

SAL SQ 7      Port Arthur, TX     $1000.00 

Gentleman, At This Time Out of 3000 Tickets We Only Have 745 Tickets Out Throughout the State Of Texas. 

I have had Kevin E-Mail Our CWF Flyer out Twice. It`s also On Our Detachment Web Site. 

The Overall Response Has Been Very Slow. 

I Need Help From My CWF Committee Chairman On Getting Left Over Ticket`s Sold At Beaumont Convention. 

For Those Squadron`s That Stepped Up To The Plate. Thank You 

Look Forward To Seeing Every One In Beaumont. 

CWF Chairman 

Mark Patterson 


